
Kenmore Board of Trade 

Happy New Year 2011! 

         
   

 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

                             

                            Welcome to our 
                            5 newest members! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kenmore Board 
Of Trade Officer  
Phone Numbers 

 
President 

David Culbertson 
330.753.1151 

 
1st Vice President 

Roger Ormsby 
330.548.4241 

 
Membership 

Chairman 
John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

 
Secretary 
Bud Couts 

330.785.4737 
 

Treasurer 
John Buntin Jr 
330.745.5530 

President’s Message 

 

I thank everyone active in the Kenmore Board of Trade for their 
work in advancing our Kenmore Community in 2010. 
 
I look forward as the new president of the Kenmore Board of Trade 
to building on what has already been done and plan to contact 
every business in our community. 
 
We can, by working together, make a difference.  Get involved! 
 
May you all have a prosperous (full supply in all areas) and blessed 
New Year!   330-548-4241 
 
David Culbertson 
President KBOT 
culbertsonlaw@sbcglobal.net 

Bernard R. Doyle Inc dba Fastsigns 
2102 St. Clair Avenue NE 
Cleveland, Ohio  44114-4047 

Fox Auto Salvage & Parts, Inc. 
7140 Alliance Road NW 
Malvern, Ohio  44644-9429 

Fuma International LLC 
664 Tremain Place 
Medina, Ohio  44256-7139 

Status Control & Integration Inc. 
8555 McCann Road 
Kensington, Ohio  44427-9752 

Turf Trimmers Landscaping Inc. 
1480 Fairchild Avenue 
Kent, Ohio  44240-1818 

 

Kenmore Board of Trade General Meeting 
 
The speaker for the January 5, 2011 meeting, 

the first meeting of this New Year, will be 

Dennis Thompson, who is in the process of 

developing buildings on Kenmore Boulevard 

for mixed use.  His office is one of the uses.  

He and his wife are both attorneys certified in 

the practice of employment laws with their 

offices at 946 Kenmore Boulevard.  Dennis has 

a vision for the development of buildings on 

Kenmore Boulevard. 
  

Come and join us at the meeting on January 5, 

2011 at 11:45 am at The Church On The 

Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

mailto:culbertsonlaw@sbcglobal.net


Below are some pictures of the Kenmore Board of Trade’s Induction Banquet at Anthe’s Prime.   
Kathy Forshoffer won the McCutchan award.  She has served on the Kenmore Board of Trade 

for over 20 years.  David Culbertson was inducted as our new president. 

 

 

            

KBOT Officers being sworn in by                                                       
Shirley Workman, Akron Boards of Trade Council President. 

Board member Dolores Reeves (left) and her family having a great time. 

Board member Bud Couts jamming with the band. 

Our new KBOT President David Culbertson with his lovely wife      
and new Board member James Fairhead (right). 

McCutchan Award winner Kathy Forsthoffer and her husband   
dance to the music of “Undercovers”. 

Leroy Green and Lee McCutchan presenting the McCutchan Award    
to Kathy Forsthoffer.  Congratulations Kathy and thank you                

for all your hard work! 


